
Wes C. Romaine, ASA 
Election Biography   

Member since 2013  

Accredited Senior Appraiser designation 2015  

I am currently Vice President of ACI Aviation Consulting, located in Vero Beach, FL. I joined ACI in 
December of 2007 and have over 15 years of experience within the aviation industry. I have a thorough 
understanding of the business and commercial aviation markets and have extensive experience in the 
valuation of aviation-based assets, including aircraft, rotorcraft, engines, and spare parts. At ACI, I play a 
significant role in the development and execution of ACI’s business activities. In addition to being an 
Accredited Senior Appraiser (ASA) with the American Society of Appraisers, I am also an ISTAT Certified 
Appraiser. I am a member of the National Business Aviation Association (NBAA), National Aircraft 
Finance Association (NAFA), ISTAT, Greater Washington Business Aviation Association (GWBAA), Chicago 
Area Business Aviation Association (CABAA), Central Florida Business Aviation Association (CFBAA), and 
the Helicopter Association International (HAI). I hold a Bachelor of Business Administration with a focus 
on Technology, Innovation, & Entrepreneurship from James Madison University ('09). 

Why do you feel you are qualified for this position? Include information on past volunteer positions 
with ASA and other organizations.   

I feel that I am qualified for this position because I have held my ASA MTS Aircraft Specialty designation 
for nearly a decade. Further, I believe I am uniquely qualified to provide the MTS Discipline Committee 
with my knowledge and experience within the aviation industry. In recent years, the MTS Discipline 
Committee has lacked significant representation from MTS Designees holding an Aircraft Specialty. I 
believe representation for the Aircraft Specialty is vital to the success of the MTS Discipline, and the 
Society. 

What contributions have you provided ASA as a member or to a comparable organization(s)? 

I have been an active member of my local chapter in Washington, D.C. I have also promulgated the ASA 
by way of various speaking engagements and written articles within the aviation industry. 

What do you wish for ASA’s members?   

I know that there is a desire from designees holding the MTS Aircraft Specialty designation to have solid 
representation at the committee level by ASA appraisers holding the Aircraft Specialty designation. My 
hope is to provide that representation to this specific group of members and to ascertain the Society is 
doing everything they can to protect and uphold the credibility of this unique designation. Doing so will 
also protect the credibility of the Society as a whole. 

What do you wish for ASA in the profession?  

I wish for the ASA to maintain its standing as one of the top education and accreditation organizations 
within the appraisal profession. 

Why should members vote for you?  

As previously stated, I believe I am uniquely qualified to provide the MTS Discipline Committee with my 
knowledge and experience within the aviation industry. I believe representation for the Aircraft 
Specialty is vital to the success of the MTS Discipline, and the Society as a whole. 


